EL PASO NATURAL GAS COMPANY

October 31, 1952
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New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Mrs., W. L. Smith

P, O. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Mrs. Smith:

Regarding your letter of October 30, 1952, the well that
we referred to in our letter of October 29, 1952 was El Paso
Netural Gas Company's State = L.P.G, Storage Well No. 1 located
780 feet from the West line and 450 feet from the South line of
Section 32, Twp. 235, Rge. 37E, NMPM. The corrected Derrick
Floor elevation is 3312 feet above Sea Level.

Yours sincerely,
EL PASO NATURAL GAS COMFANY
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R. A, Scalapino (.7 J
Geologist
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